
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 

Meeting: 19 November 2020 (Maintenance Committee)    
 
Date of Report: 11 November 2020 
 
Agenda Item: MA070 20c)  Request to re-route public footpath  
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am emailing you as I have bene given your contact details in respect of consulting 
your user group about a proposed diversion of a Public Right of Way which runs 
through a school field owned by Melbourn Village College, the purpose of the proposed 
mapped diversion is so that the construction of an artificial grass pitch can be 
undertaken which gained planning approval earlier this year.  
 
The report and attached drawings I hope explains the existing and proposed mapped 
route changes, and I would ask that you formally reply to this email with either your 
approval or any concerns you have. Once I have collated all the responses a formal 
application will be made to Cambridgeshire County Councils Rights of Way Officer. I will 
try and answer any of you questions if you have any. 
 
If you are not the correct person within your organisation to address this email to could 
you let me know by return who is. 
 
 
Best regards, Phil 
 
Phil Keeley 
Senior Consultant 
Labosport Ltd 

 


